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MESSAGE TO KARTING AUSTRALIA STATES AND CLUBS 
15 July 2021 

 
Good Evening, 
  
Following the recent announcement of a five-day lockdown by the Victorian Premier this afternoon, all Karting 
Australia facilities are required to close from 11:59pm this evening until 11:59pm Tuesday July 20. 

As a result, unfortunately, the Victorian Country Series event to be hosted by the Wimmera Kart Club in Horsham, has 
been postponed.   

Karting Victoria, Organisers of the Victorian Country Series and the Wimmera Kart Club will advise of a rescheduled 
date in the coming weeks. Refer to General Rules Chapter 1 Rule 25 b) for details related to postponement of a Meeting. 

The Australian Kart Championship round, that was to be hosted by the Eastern Lions Kart Club next weekend has also 
been postponed.  A revised date for this event, and the final round of the Championship scheduled for August 27-29 
in Newcastle, will be advised once more information is known on the lifting of restrictions following the latest COVID-
19 outbreak across the respective states. 

We hope that you and your family stay safe during these challenging times. 

Should you have any questions Lee Hanatschek on 07 5655 4341 (email lee@karting.net.au).  

 
 
Best Regards and Stay Safe 
Kelvin O’Reilly 
Chief Executive Officer 


